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Jones, Skelton & Hochuli is proud to announce that the firm was recognized

as a top recruiter of ASU law school graduates during the 7th Annual ASU Gold ‘n Gavel Awards Reception. JSH recruiting partners and ASU law school

alumni Chelsey Golightly and Patrick Gorman were presented with the award during the event on Friday, November 15, 2019.

JSH is proud to recruit the majority of our summer law clerks from ASU, as well as six to seven law school graduates every year. Today, more than half of

our exceptional lawyers are ASU law school alumni. In addition, four of the firm’s seven Administrative Directors earned their undergraduate degrees from

ASU, furthering our Arizona roots. As a top supporter of Arizona State University and the Sandra Day O’Connor College of Law, it is truly an honor to be

recognized with this award.

40 North Central Avenue, Suite 2700 |  Phoenix, Arizona 85004 |  602.263.1700 |  jshfirm.com |  Page 1

http://www.jshfirm.com/cgolightly
http://www.jshfirm.com/pgorman


ABOUT THE SANDRA DAY O’CONNOR COLLEGE OF LAW GOLD ‘N GAVEL AWARDS RECEPTION

The 7th Annual Gold ‘n Gavel Auction and Awards Reception is a fun event that recognizes Arizona law firms for their ongoing support of the College. In the

seven years since Gold ’n Gavel began, over $600,000 has been raised to provide unparalleled opportunities for students while keeping the cost of law

school as affordable as possible. Learn more at http://goldngavel.com/gold-n-gavel-2019/.
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